
CDE Update: California Wildfires

California State Preschool Programs (CSPPs) that have been required to close all sites
and/or classrooms due to wildfire may request a closure credit for any reduction in days
of operation by submitting a Non-COVID-19 Emergency Closure Approval Request, in
accordance with Management Bulletin (MB) 21-10.

When time permits, and you may safely do so, please reach out to your assigned
regional consultant to notify them of any closures and/or loss of facilities.

The California Department of Education (CDE), Early Learning and Care Division
(ELCD) team extends our heartfelt condolences for those that have lost their homes,
and/or businesses, or have otherwise been impacted by the fires. We are here to
support you where possible and are providing resources that are available to you, your
staff, and the families you serve.
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https://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/cd/ci/documents/noncovid19req2122.pdf
https://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/cd/ci/mb2110.asp
https://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/cd/ci/#directory
https://www.cde.ca.gov/sp/cd/ci/#directory

